Welcome everyone to our NEW YEAR!	 I am so excited about being your new President, the excitement continues with great programs, quilt camps for everyone, special block of month at the library and so much more.
If anyone has something they would like to mention in future newsletter, please free feel to send email to evqgprograms@gmail.com. (Be sure to use Newsletter in subject line) you may mention anything related to quilting or to our organization. You can list an item for sale (quilting related), a service you provide for quilters or their sewing rooms. The newsletter will be emailed on the Second Tuesday of the month so Donna will need any information you want to post before then.  The newsletter will be sending information from time to time about classes, camps, community service so please check and read the newsletter it’s  written just for you.

Please use our website to get information on all our activities and updates on everything in the guild. There you will find all information pertaining to the activities of the guild; things like guild meeting locations, program for next month, what is needed for community service, Treasury and Minutes will be posted first of each month.
Thanks again for allowing me to be your President

Jan

